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CARMEL ACADEMY 

 

Circular Regarding Change in the Time Table 

 
Date: 18. 01.2024 

  
 
Dear Parent, 
Kindly be informed that there will be a change in the time table from 22nd 

January, 2024. Please note that the time of subjects taken will be 

interchanged. However, the faculties will remain the same. Request you to 
check the revised schedule and send the books accordingly. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 
 
 
Warm Regards 
Principal  
Carmel Academy 

 

 


